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Safety Recall: Multi-Model Brake Hold/VSA Modulator Stop Sale
This bulletin has been replaced by the service bulletins identified below:

AFFECTED VEHICLES

Year Model Trim VIN Range

2023 Integra ALL Check the iN VIN status for eligibility

2023 RDX ALL Check the iN VIN status for eligibility

BACKGROUND
A ball valve in the vehicle stability assist (VSA) modulator was damaged during the manufacturing process, resulting in
an insufficient seal on part of the Brake Hold system. (This issue does not affect regular service brake functions.) The
insufficient seal potentially could result in brake fluid leakage in the VSA modulator. If leakage occurs with the Brake
Hold function engaged (i.e., when the system keeps brake pressure on without the brake pedal depressed), the vehicle
unexpectedly may move at low speed, increasing the risk of a crash that may result in damage to involved vehicle(s) or
injury to occupant(s) or others.

NOTE: All affected vehicles have moved from this bulletin to the following service bulletins. Vehicles are still considered
Stop Sale until they are repaired under the new remedy service bulletins identified below:

• 23-027 Safety Recall: 2023 Integra Brake Hold/VSA Modulator

• 23-028 Safety Recall: 2023 RDX Brake Hold/VSA Modulator

END

CLIENT INFORMATION:The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools, equipment, and
training to correctly and safely maintain your vehicle. These procedures should not be attempted by “do-it-yourselfers,” and you should not assume
this bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your vehicle has the condition described. To determine whether this information applies, contact an
authorized Acura automobile dealer.
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